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Dear Mr. Walstad: 
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Enclosed are the Notice oflntentto Adopt, Amend or Repeal Administrative Rules and a copy of the 
proposed new rules and amendments as required by N.D.C.C. §28-32-10(1). 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely 

James Schmidt 
Executive Director 

Encl.ajs 
cc: Scott Porsborg 
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO [ADOPT. AMEND OR REPEAL] 
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota State Electrical Board will hold a public hearing 
to address proposed new rules and amendments to N.D. Admin. Code Article 24-02 at 1:15 
p.m. on July 19, 2012. at the Red River Room, State Capitol, Bismarck, North Dakota. The 
purpose of the proposed new rules and amendments is to ensure that master or class B 
electricians are not issuing wiring certificates while having no oversight on the job. The 
proposed new rules and amendments address: 

• 24-02-01-02(3): Adds a requirement that the master or class B electrician be 
engaged full time in the operation of a shop or business doing electrical work. 

The proposed new rules and amendments are not expected to have an impact on the 
regulated community in excess of $50,000.00. 

The proposed new rules and amendments may be reviewed at the office of the N.D. 
State Electrical Board, 1929 N. Washington Street, Suite A-1, P.O. Box 7335, Bismarck, 
North Dakota 58507. A copy of the proposed new rules and amendments and/or a 
regulatory analysis may be requested by writing the above address or calling (701) 328-
9522. Written or oral comments on the proposed new rules and amendments sent to the 
above address or telephone number and received by July 29, 2012 will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 
relating to a disability, please contact the N.D. State Electrical Board at the above telephone 
number or address at least ten (10) days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 13th day of June, 2012. 

d4\M-u.-~~ 
James Schmidt, Executive Director 
N.D. State Electrical Board 


